
April 19, 2005 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of      Regular Meeting of  
The Hermosa Beach City Council      April 26, 2005 
 

Centennial Celebration Committee 
 
Recommendation 
The Parks, Recreation and Community Resources Advisory Commission recommended approval 
of request for committee formation “Centennial Celebration Committee” at the April 5, 2005 
Commission meeting.   
 
Background 
The Department of Community Resources received a letter of request from residents Maureen 
Ferguson and Laura Raymond seeking Commission recommendation to Council for approval of 
committee formation.      
 
The group has attached an outline of program and sponsorship ideas.  The committee is seeking 
Council directive before proceeding further.  Their intent is to return to Council at a later date with 
a solidified program proposal that incorporates this direction.              
 
Attachments: 
 
A. Letter of Request  
B. Program and Sponsorship Ideas  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,       Concur, 
 
 
 
 
__________________       ___________________ 
 
Lisa Lynn      Stephen R.  
Community Resources Director      City Manager 
     


